
 Only registered voters in city of Miller are eligible to vote 

 Polls open from 7 am – 7 pm – All voting to take place at Miller Fire Hall 

 Need a ride to polls – Call Kurt or Laurie Pfeifle (204-0125) or (204-0116) 

 Your “YES” vote is CRUCIAL!! 

 

REASONS TO VOTE 

 “YES” on FEBRUARY 28, 2012  

 YOUR “YES” vote is crucial 

 

 We will not increase taxes to construct new 

elementary building 

 

 We will not increase taxes to vacate the street 

 

 New construction will result in general fund 

savings 

 

 The school board is committed to a more 

efficient one campus facility 

 

 Vacating street will result in a 

safer school environment 

 

 $410,000 has already been spent on 

engineering and designing new 

elementary building.  Further delays will 

increase costs of new structure 
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 The elementary building will be built at the 

current high school site  
 

 City Council voted 6-0 on December 6, 2011 to 

vacate street 

 

 One campus will provide increased investment 

in teaching and learning 

 

 With 2.25% interest on loan, this is a great 

time to build new elementary 

 

 Several concerned citizens donated for ad in 

Miller Press supporting new building 

 

 Vacating streets is supported by St. Ann’s 

Catholic Church, Hand in Hand Daycare, as well 

neighboring residents 

 

 One campus facility allows for increased time 

for staff collaboration 

 

 Architects and Construction Manager have 

extensive experience in school construction and 

believe this plan is the best for teaching and 

learning 


